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Universal Periodic Review of the STATE OF KUWAIT 
28 January 2015
Intervention by the delegation of Estonia

Estonia warmly welcomes the delegation of the State of Kuwait. 
Estonia notes the steps taken by Kuwait in implementing the previous UPR recommendations, including the ratification of CRPD (the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities). 
Estonia also welcomes positive developments in the field of women’s’ rights.  However, we are concerned about persisting stereotypes of the role of women in the family and in society and the existence of discriminatory laws and practices regarding women. We would like to encourage Kuwait to amend the discriminatory provisions in the Personal Status Law.
Estonia would like to make the following recommendations:
· to ratify and fully align its national legislation with the Rome Statute of the International Criminal Court (ICC)
· To fully guarantee the right to freedom of expression online/offline by revising relevant laws, including by repealing arrest, trial and imprisonment of persons exercising their freedom of opinion through media and Internet (except incitement to violence or hatred); 
· To withdraw reservations to the Convention against Torture (CAT) and ratify the Optional Protocol to the Convention (OP-CAT).

Thank you!
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